
LE GOUVERNEMENT 
DU GRAND-DUCHE DE LUXEMBOURG 
Ministere de !'Education nationale, 

de I'Enfance et de Ia Jeunesse 

Dear Colleague, 

Luxemburg, 18 April2014 

Mr Seo Namsoo 
Minister of Education 
(339-012) 408 Galmae-ro, 

Sejong 
Republic of Korea 

I am very much concerned and saddened to hear about the ferry disaster in your 
country as many of the victims of the passengers are students and teachers. 

Please receive, on behalf of my Ministry and in my very personal name, my most 
heartfelt condolences. I would also like to express my deepest sympathy to the 
families of the victims. 

Yours very respectfully, 

Minister of Education, Children and Youth 


